
OCTOBER / NOVEMBER, 2020  GREGORIAN   

 SUNDAY   MONDAY  TUESDAY  WEDNESDAY  THURSDAY  FRIDAY  SATURDAY 

25 
 
Brandon: 9 am 
Portage: 12 pm 
 
 
Feast of Christ 
the King 

26 
 
 
 VACATION 
 
 
Great Martyr 
Demetrius 

27 
 
 
 VACATION 

28 
 
 
 VACATION 

29 
 
 
 VACATION 

30   
   
 
 
 VACATION 

31 
 
 
 VACATION 
 
 NO SERVICE 
 

01 
 
Brandon: 10 am 
Portage: 1 pm 
 
 
22nd Sunday 
After Pentecost 

02 
 
 
 VACATION 

03 
 
 
 VACATION 

04 
 
 
 VACATION 

05 
 
 
 VACATION 

06    
   
 
 
 VACATION 

07 
 
Brandon: 5 pm 
Intention of Dolores 
Offering: MacKalski 
Family 

 
 



ROSARY AND CONFESSIONS

One-half hour before Saturday and

Sunday Liturgies.

     WELCOME TO

ST. MARY’S UKRAINIAN CATHOLIC CHURCH

933 ASSINIBOINE AVENUE

BRANDON, MANITOBA

R7A 0G7

Telephone: (204) 727-2233

Fax: (204) 727-5420

email: info@stmarysukrbrandon.com (Church)

email: mtkachuk80@hotmail.com  (Fr. Michael)

Web: www.stmarysukrbrandon.com

EMERGENCY

Phone Fr. Michael at: Res:   (204) 729-8056

Cell:   (204) 729-7819

DIVINE LITURGIES

Wednesday - Friday -   9:00 AM

Saturday (English) -   5:00 PM

Sunday (Bilingual) -           9:00 AM

DATE READER USHERS SACRISTAN GREETER

T. Yuriy S. Kachur / M. Sheeshka L. Makwaychuk S. Baranyk

S. Sheeshka D. Federowich / D. Kostiw N. Zemliak L. Olisnevych

B. MacKalski L. Halchyshak / A. Todosichuk I. Dyakiv B. McKay

H. Lazaruk R. Kuszak / B. McKay L. Makwaychuk O. Stevenson

COLLECTIONS AND DONATIONS:

Saturday, Oct 17 $  285.00

Sunday, Oct 18 $  145.00

Total $ 430.00

Candles $            39.30

FINANCIAL STATEMENT - SEPTEMBER, 2020

Total Credits: $      6,067.77

Total Debits: $      4,710.44

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 25, 2020

QUOTE OF THE DAY

There is nothing you can do to make God love you

more!  There is nothing you can do to make God love

you less!  His love is Unconditional, Impartial,

Everlasting, Infinite, Perfect!

- Richard C. Halverson

* * *

POPE FRANCIS’ PRAYER INTENTION (OCTOBER 2020)

Prayer intention for evangelization - The Laity’s

Mission in the Church: We pray that by the virtue of

baptism, the laity faithful, especially women, may

participate more in areas of responsibility in the

Church.

PRE-REGISTERING FOR LITURGICAL SERVICES

When registering to attend on Saturday, Sunday or

weekday services, please acquire a mask for this

purpose. The social distancing rules will still apply.  As

per Directive #5 from Metropolitan Lawrence Huculak

OSBM, effective 26 May 2020, “the faithful must sign-

up through email or by calling the parish office/priest

or other designated number, indicating their wish to

attend a particular Divine Liturgy or other liturgical

services.”  In view of this, anyone wishing to attend

any service MUST pre-register by calling Fr. Michael or

Dolores at 204-729-8056. 

- Fr. Michael

ANNUAL LEAVE

There will be no weekday services for the next few

weeks due to vacation.  I will, however, still have

Saturday and Sunday services during those weeks, with

the exception of Saturday, October 31st which is

cancelled.  Divine Liturgy on Sunday, November 1st will

begin at 10:00 AM.  Please contact St. Augustine’s for

emergency anointing.

- Fr. Michael

TIME CHANGE

Daylight Saving Time ends at 2:00 AM on Sunday,

November 1st when clocks are turned back one hour to

Standard Time.  Please adjust your clocks accordingly.

CALLING ALL VOLUNTEERS! 

Volunteers are needed to help get our manse back in

shape for new occupants in the future! There are lots

of tasks, large and small, that need to be done to give

the manse interior a facelift – washing walls and

windows, painting, flooring, removing carpet and

debris, miscellaneous repairs etc. etc. If you can spare

any amount of time and are handy with a bottle of

Windex, wash cloth, mop, broom, vacuum, hammer,

screw driver, putty knife or other tools, then we have

a task for you and you will help reduce costs! If you

can spare some time, please call Myrcel (204)

727-7539 before November 15 to volunteer!

BRANDON-WESTMAN CHRISTMAS CHEER

The Brandon-Westman Christmas Cheer Board held an

emergency meeting on Monday, October 19th and

made the difficult decision to suspend distribution of

hampers for 2020.  Due to COVID-19, the Board felt it

could not guarantee the safety of the many volunteers

and the hamper recipients.  Further information will be

provided at a later date.

HUMOR

A man is walking in a graveyard when he hears the

Third Symphony played backward.  When it’s over, the

Second Symphony starts playing, also backward, and

then the First.  “What’s going on?” he asks the

cemetery worker.  “It’s Beethoven,” says the worker. 

“He’s decomposing.”

* * *

I was walking home last night and decided to take a

short cut through the cemetery.  Three girls walked up

to me and explained that they were scared to walk

past the cemetery at night, so I agreed to let them

walk along with me.  I told them, “I understand ... I

used to get freaked out too when I was alive.”  Never

seen anyone run so fast!!
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